
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is for the afterschool one only, the one in school time is 
still going ahead! 

 
Tuesday 6th September 2016 

 
 
Dear Year 5 Parent/Guardian 
 
I'm really sorry to inform you that your child's Bikeability Level 1 course, which was 
scheduled to take place on Thursday 8th September 2016 is no longer taking place.  This is 
due to an immediate change in funding provided by Central Government (The Department 
for Transport) from 1st September 2016.   
This announcement was only made during the latter part of August and we are re-acting to 
it as soon as we possibly can. 
  
The reduction in funding is temporarily affecting all children and schools in Stockport 
Metropolitan Borough Council.  
 
Bikeability Level 2 is proceeding at a reduced funding rate so we or SMBC will look forward 
to liaising with your child’s school in the future regarding both levels.   
  
Would you please accept both Cyclist Training's and Stockport Borough Councils most 
sincere apologies regarding this unfortunate matter. 
 
We appreciate your understanding.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Vicky Warrillow                                                                                        
Cyclist Training Ltd                                   
www.cyclist-training.co.uk  

http://www.cyclist-training.co.uk/

